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Dear Barry and David,

Yesterday, the Arts and Humanities 2 Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed a proposal
to create a new minor in Comparative Studies.

| am happy to report that the proposal was unanimously approved by the Panel with one

recommendation:
Page 3 states the following under Electives, “Any three courses in Comparative Studies at the
2000 level or above. At least two of the electives must be at the 3000 level or above.” Of
course, the second sentence is included to comply with university minor rules. However,
together those two sentences seem odd. It would be clearer to simply state, “One
Comparative Studies course at the 2000 level or above and two Comparative Studies courses
at the 3000 level or above.” A similar statement occurs on p. 5 (the advising sheet) and the
Panel recommend that you correct that as well.

The proposal will next be reviewed by the full ASC Curriculum Committee at its meeting on Friday,
April 21, 8:30-10:30AM in 200 Bricker. Could one or both of you come to the meeting to talk about
the minor and answer potential questions from the members of the ASCC? Thank you for letting me
know.

Should you have any questions about the Panel review, do not hesitate to contact Richard Fletcher
(faculty Chair of the Arts and Humanities 2 Panel; cc’d here), or me.

My best,
Bernadette
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